
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Parish Priest: Fr. John Monaghan  Parish Secretary: Jill Morse  Parish Office: 21 Burns St. Maryborough. 
Office Hours: 9.00am – 12.00 noon Wednesday and Friday       Parish Child Safety Officer: Jill Morse.  
Phone: 0466 451 984.  Email: maryborough@ballarat.catholic.org.au   
St Augustine’s School: 5460 4440   Principal: Mrs. Sonia Turner  principal@samaryborough.catholic.edu.au  
 

8th November 2020   32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

ST KEVIN’S, AVOCA – 8.30am Mass 1st and 3rd Sundays each month.  
  FOR REGULAR ST KEVIN’S ATTENDERS ONLY (max 20 people limit) 
8.30am Assembly at Avoca on 2nd, 4th & 5th Sundays of each month. 
 
ST MARY’S, DUNOLLY – 8.30am Mass 2nd and 4th Sundays each month.  
  FOR REGULAR ST MARY’S ATTENDERS ONLY (max 20 people limit) 
ST MARY’S, DUNOLLY ASSEMBLIES?: To be discussed after Mass today. 
 

NO WEEKEND MASS AT ST AUGUSTINE’S, MARYBOROUGH:  
Due to current COVID-19 restrictions (that may change from today) 

 

Wednesday 11th November  – 10.00am Mass       (Maximum 20 
Thursday 12th November      – 10.00am Mass       at each Mass) 
Friday 13th November      – 11.00am Exposition of Blessed Sacrament 
                                      – 12.00noon Mass       
 

MASS RESTRICTIONS: We anticipate further easing of COVID-19 restrictions 
to be announced today and hope that these will include permitted numbers in 
places of worship to be increased to a number that may enable us to return to 
our former full weekend Mass schedule including within St Augustine’s church. 
Keep praying and stay tuned!  
 

JOHN CORBETT RIP: We pray for John Corbett of Watchem and his family 
who include his daughter, Julie Duke, who lives in Maryborough. John died on 
27th October and his Funeral Mass was celebrated on Thursday at St Mary’s, 
Birchip followed by his burial at Watchem cemetery. May he Rest in Peace. 
 

MARYBOROUGH PRIESTS AND PASTORAL ASSOCIATES PHOTOS: 
Kerry Cameron and Tony Plucke are collecting photos of all priests and 
pastoral associates who have worked in our Parish to display these as part of 
our Parish history. They are happy to copy and return photos. These can be 
given to Margaret or Tony or Fr John or Jill or dropped into our Parish Office 
Wednesday or Friday mornings or emailed to our Parish. 
 

 

St. Augustine’s Parish, Maryborough 
~inc. St. Kevin’s, Barnett St. Avoca,  St. Mary’s, Hardy St. Dunolly,  
St. Patrick’s, Pyrenees H’way & Evans St. Amphitheatre,   
St. Patrick’s, Main St. Bealiba,  St. Patrick’s, Barkly-Redbank Rd. Redbank,  
St. Augustine’s, Burke St, Maryborough~ 
 
 
 
 
St. Patrick’s, Pyrenees Highway & Evans St. Amphitheatre,   St. Patrick’s, Main St. Bealiba.   

St. Patrick’s, Barkly-Redbank Rd Redbank.~ 
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CLERGY APPOINTMENTS: Bishop Paul Bird has announced new parish 
appointments for the following priests of our diocese: Fr Shaiju Mathew as 
assistant priest in Mildura, Merbein and Red Cliffs parishes from 28th 
November 2020. Frs John Fitzgerald and John Corrigan as co-pastors  
of Warrnambool, West Warrnambool, Koroit and Port Fairy from 1st January 
2021. And from 15th January 2021: Monsignor Glynn Murphy and Fr Jim 
McKay as co-pastors of Horsham, Nhill, Warracknabeal and Hopetoun. Fr 
Eugene McKinnon as parish priest of Redan, Sebastopol and Linton. Fr Gerry 
Prunty as parish priest of East Wimmera (formerly Birchip, Charlton, Donald, 
St Arnaud and Wycheproof parishes). We pray for the parishioners of these 
parishes as they prepare to farewell their current priests (including Fr Peter 
Hudson of Horsham and Fr Michael Linehan of West Warrnambool who are 
retiring) and welcome their incoming clergy.  
 

e-News: The Diocesan e-News is the online newsletter of the Catholic 
Diocese of Ballarat.  It is supported by the print publication “Our Diocesan 
Community” and the Diocesan website www.ballarat.catholic.org.au.  
Diocesan e-News is published every two weeks and distributed via email.  It is 
available to all members and those associated with the diocese and to those 
with an interest in the life of the diocese.  We encourage you to subscribe to e-
News so you can receive updates and information about the life and activity of 
the parishes, schools and agencies of the diocese.  To subscribe please go to 
www.ballarat.catholic.org.au, click News & Events in the menu at the top, then 
e-News and register for the diocesan e-News by the subscribe box. 
 

ON-LINE PASTORAL MINISTRY PROGRAM INVITES REGISTRATIONS:  
The Ballarat Diocese in partnership with Dayton University offers low-cost 
online study and formation.  Subjects include Sacraments, Scripture, Youth 
Ministry, Liturgy, Leadership and more.  There are a small number of subjects 
on offer in Cycle 8 which begins November 29.  The first study cycle for 2021 
begins January 3.  Registration for both cycles is now open.  
Our parish secretary Jill has done several of these courses and highly 
recommends these. Speak to Jill about these and how to apply.  
More information at www.ballarat.catholic.org.au or email 
djurdja.klaric@ballarat.catholic.org.au or ph. 5337 7121 
 

Remembering those who have died:                                                                                    

We pray for John Corbett (Julie Duke’s father) and Tony McInerney 

(brother of Fr Adrian McInerney) who died recently and those whose 

anniversaries are at this time: June Tainsh, Christina Maffescioni, Alice 

Slater, Alison Mullins, Fletcher Lawry, Patricia (Paddy) Harper, 

Margaret Mayall, Ailsa Raymer, Brian Smith. Herbert Mullins,  

Jack Lindsay, Francis Lowery, Albert O’Donnell, Angus Hancock,  

Peter Baird and Clarice and Dave Humphrey 
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Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time      8th Nov 2020 

 

Priest: Let us lift up our hands in prayer and bring our needs      

to God our help and our strength.  

 

Reader: That we will remain faithful and be prepared for when the 
Bridegroom, who is Christ our Lord, returns in glory.  

(pause) Lord, hear us:  All: Lord, hear our prayer. 

 

Reader: That leaders of nations will be alert to opportunities to promote 
peace and justice both for those they govern and throughout 
our world.  

(pause) Lord, hear us:  All: Lord, hear our prayer. 

 

Reader: That those who are nearing the end of their lives will see Christ 
face to face.  

 (pause) Lord, hear us:  All: Lord, hear our prayer. 

 

Reader: That we will always have oil in our lamps and be ready to meet 
Christ among us in those with whom we live, work and serve.
  

(pause) Lord, hear us:  All: Lord, hear our prayer. 

 

Reader: That those who have died in Christ will be with the Lord for ever 
including John Corbett and Tony McInerney and those whose 
anniversaries are on parish bulletin.  

(pause) Lord, hear us:  All: Lord, hear our prayer. 

 

Priest: O God, source of all wisdom, hear our prayer and help us to 
heed your word that announces our need to stay awake and be 

prepared for Christ’s coming. We make our prayer in Jesus’ 
name.      All: Amen. 

 


